
Happy Sunday, Seahawks!  

Wow! Can you believe we are in the last week before our Winter Break? This semester
has been moving so quickly and we’ve accomplished much, but still have learning to
do and preparation to make for our final exams. It is imperative all students submit any
late work, attend tutoring and attendance recovery if necessary, and immerse
themselves in learning while we finish their courses’ units of study.  Finals will be here
before we know it. Remember Semester 1 grades are calculated with Q1 as 40%, Q2 as
40% and Final Exams as 20% of the average. Additionally, this week we will operate on
modified bell schedules on both Tuesday and Friday; those schedules are provided
later in the newsletter. This is our Holiday Spirit Week with dress-up days, so please
participate in the holiday fun if you so wish. This Friday our student body will have the
opportunity to attend our Holiday Performing Arts Send-Off Performance prior to
dismissal. We are excited to share these opportunities to join in the holiday cheer
before students head home for the Winter Break.

Finally, please be reminded this is the last week to purchase tickets to prom for $65
before the price increases, so Juniors and Seniors get your tickets now if you have not
already.  See you in the morning!!

Principal's Message
Kristin Altman

Coming Up:

Dec 17  English 2 Writing EOC

Dec 19 Show Choir & Theater Holiday

Show @ 6:30 pm

Dec 20 Holiday Send-Off

Dec 21-Jan 3 Winter Break
Jan 8 English 2 Reading EOC

Jan 9 Biology EOC

Jan 10 Algebra EOC

Jan 13 USHC EOC

 

SEAHAWK TALK
D E C E M B E R  1 5 - 2 1 ,  2 0 2 4



The Teacher of the Year award is a prestigious honor that recognizes educators who have
made significant contributions to their students' education and overall school community.
Mr. Rivas demonstrates exceptional dedication and effectiveness in the classroom, often
going above and beyond his regular duties to inspire and engage students. He fosters an
inclusive learning environment, adapting his teaching methods to meet diverse needs, and
encouraging critical thinking and a love for learning. We are so grateful Mr. Rivas is a long-

standing member of our Seahawk family. Congratulations, Mr. Rivas!!
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